
From: Frances Murray   
Sent: Thursday, May 12, 2022 10:00 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: GRIDS2/MCR Plan - May 17th Statutory Public Meeting 
 
To City of Hamilton Councillors and Mayor, 
 
Please accept this letter in support of the No Urban Boundary Expansion option in for our 
Official Plan. 
 
In light of climate change, as well as working towards a more liveable city, I support farmland 
protection + climate resilient, inclusive urban neighbourhoods for Hamilton.  
 
Thank you for reading my email. 
 
Frances Murray 
Hamilton, ON 
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